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As a Rancher in Central Oregon, I do not support bill #3158.   

All this bill would do is hurt Farmers and Ranchers, as well as Loggers and Small 

Businesses.  By passing this bill you would be adding salt to an already deep wound, 

of  to much tax that will put Farmers/Ranchers, Loggers and Small Businesses 

further behind the eight ball, we pay enough tax as it is, this would cause many a 

financial burden, leading to bankruptcy or loss of their business. 

We as Farmers and Ranchers Loggers and Small Business owners already struggle 

to make ends meet. WE DON'T NEED MORE TAXES!!! 


